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Lynne Baldwin

From: Imogen Hopkin

Sent: 11 January 2024 13:35

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: FW: Mr.S.Apps planning application 23/03231/F

Attachments: Apps objection comments Jan 2024 -final.docx

From: Horley Parish Council <horleypc@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 1:33 PM
To: Imogen Hopkin <Imogen.Hopkin@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: FW: Mr.S.Apps planning application 23/03231/F

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms.Hopkin
Re: S.Apps Planning Application 23/03231/F - erection of barn etc
Further to our recent email conversation, please find attached document from Horley Parish Council outlining the 
reasons behind their objection to the above planning application.
Could you please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Regards 
David B.
David Beck - Horley Parish Clerk

On Tue, Jan 2, 2024 at 8:45•AM Imogen Hopkin <Imogen.Hopkin@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear David, 

Thank you for your email. 

The 11th January is acceptable for comments.

Kind regards,

Imogen Hopkin MRTPI

Senior Planning Officer – North Planning Team
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Development Management

Communities Directorate

Cherwell District Council

Phone: 01295 227 006

www.cherwell.gov.uk

Details of applications are available to view through the Council’s Online Planning Service at 
http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications

Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be 
found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp

Follow us:

Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil

Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

From: Horley Parish Council <horleypc@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 6:57 PM
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Mr.S.Apps planning application 23/03231/F

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sirs, 

Ref: Planning application 23/03231/F

Erection of barn, Hawthorn Hart Land, Wroxton Lane, Horley OX15 6BB

I received by email on 28th November 2023, on behalf of Horley Parish Council, notice of an application to build a 
barn on the above land. Any response was required by 19th December 2023.

It has been noted that a notice of application has been placed on a post next to site with the response date of 
January 4th 2024. I did not receive this amended notice.
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In view of the Festive holidays, with Councillors not available, Horley Parish Council requests more time to consider 
this application with a response date from them of January 11th 2024 latest.

Can you please acknowledge this?

Thank you for your co-operation.

Regards 

David B.

David Beck - Horley Parish Clerk

Attention: This email (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage you may sustain due to such viruses. It would be best if you conducted your 
own virus checks before opening the email (and any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the content of this email represents only the sender's views. It does not impose 
any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 


